
From:  Heather Bleemers <heather.bleemers@lacity.org>

Sent time:  04/06/2016 10:50:48 AM

To:  Jonathan Lonner <jlonner@burnsbouchard.com>

Subject:  Re: Fwd:
 

Got it. I'm on the phone with him now. 

Thanks!

  
HEATHER BLEEMERS
City Planner  

 Los Angeles Department of City Planning
 Expedited Processing Section 
 P:  213.978.0092
 E:  heather.bleemers@lacity.org 
 200 N. Spring St., Room 721
 Los Angeles, CA 90012

On Wed, Apr 6, 2016 at 10:49 AM, Jonathan Lonner <jlonner@burnsbouchard.com> wrote:
Of course...
But it'll have to be tomorrow or Friday

Sent from Outlook on iOS

On Wed, Apr 6, 2016 at 10:47 AM -0700, "Heather Bleemers" <heather.bleemers@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Jonathan, 

At your earliest convenience, can you please respond to Greg Sartan at the South Hollywood Neighborhood Association?

Thank you!

  
HEATHER BLEEMERS
City Planner  

 Los Angeles Department of City Planning
 Expedited Processing Section 
 P:  213.978.0092
 E:  heather.bleemers@lacity.org 
 200 N. Spring St., Room 721
 Los Angeles, CA 90012

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Greg Sartin <gregsartin@sbcglobal.net>
Date: Fri, Feb 26, 2016 at 9:36 PM
Subject: RE:
To: Heather Bleemers <heather.bleemers@lacity.org>
Cc: southhollywoodnha@gmail.com

Hi Heather –

 

Thanks for the email.

Would please have the representatives of the Studio contact me.
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https://aka.ms/kr63o9
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310 288 7865

Thanks

Greg Sartin Beckett

 

From: Heather Bleemers [mailto:heather.bleemers@lacity.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 4:20 PM
To: Greg Sartin
Subject: Re:

 

Greg, 

 

Please find the plans for the proposed parking lot at the Hollywood Center Studios. Let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Best,

 

 

 

  
HEATHER BLEEMERS

 

 Los Angeles Department of City Planning
 Expedited Processing Section 
 P:  213.978.0092
 E:  heather.bleemers@lacity.org 
 200 N. Spring St., Room 721
 Los Angeles, CA 90012

 

 

 

On Wed, Feb 24, 2016 at 12:04 PM, Greg Sartin <gregsartin@sbcglobal.net> wrote:

HI Heather –

 

I left a voice message this morning and following up with this email to make it easier to send over anymore information you have on
this project.

I live directly across the street from the studio and can not really see by the letter sent  where this parking structure will be nor know
what other plans were approved or in process.  Please send me any pdf and other info you may have.

 

Thanks in advance for your assistance,
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Greg Sartin

310 874 9766

 

tel:310%20874%209766

